
 

June 6, 2022 

 

RE: ANC 5E Zoning Committee: BZA case #20777, 206 P St. NW, Review 

 

Good afternoon, 

I live at 210 P ST NW #4. I’m writing to convey support for support of the proposed 
conversion of the two third-floor windows at 206 P St NW into a single dormer covering 
the same space and believe that the project will have no adverse impact on the 
neighborhood or the appearance of neighborhood homes such as mine.  

In general, we support the renovations and rehabilitation work that has been occurring 
in the neighborhood.  

 

Please feel free to reach me at any time should you have any questions. 

 

Best, 

Clint Cavanaugh 
clintcav@gmail.com 
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